
 

 

 

February 2023 

21st BOT Meeting 5pm 

21st Football Open Day Y0-4 

23rd Fluro Run / Meet the Teacher  

23rd Interschool Softball 

27th Water Safety Week Starts 

28th Whole School Triathlon 

 

March 2023 

9th Swimming Sports Y 5/6 

16th Interschool Cricket 

23rd Interschool Swimming 

 

April 2023 

6th Last Day of Term 1 

24th First Day of Term 2 

25th ANZAC Day (School Closed)                                            

office@orewabeach.school.nz   

  HE WAKA EKE NOA  We are all in this together 

Newsletter 

 

Kia ora koutou 

A huge welcome to all our families, new and familiar! What a wonderful belated start we had 
last week. Our thoughts are with our families that were affected by cyclone Gabrielle and 
those who are still without power and water. If there is anything we can do to support you 
please let us know. 

We are looking forward to another fantastic year working with your children! Please get in 
contact with your child’s teacher if we can support you in any way. 

 

Fluro Run / Meet the Teachers 

This will now be held next week on Thursday the 23rd. Please see the poster on the following 
page for more details. This is such a wonderful community event! 

 

Sponsorship desperately needed  

We have the opportunity to engage our amazing Whaea Leanne to work with some of our 
tamariki to engage them back into school. She would teach them to harvest and weave our  
Harakeke and preform traditional poi. What is so special about this learning is it gives purpose, 
a safe space for speaking aloud, learning a traditional craft, confidence, and a sense of success. 
To fund this programme we would need $3,000 if you or your business can help in any way 
please contact principal@orewabeach.school.nz    

 
Advertising on HERO 
Last year we moved to a new student management system Hero. Within this, we have the 
ability to promote different businesses on our community feed which most parents would see 
at least 3 - 4 times a week if not more.  
How it works is that we put the logo of your company on with a link to your webpage. It ends 
up looking like this. 

 
 

 

 

As you already give sponsorship to our school we wanted to give you the opportunity to be 
the first to have your company on this platform. We would be charging $50 for 5 weeks or 
$100 for 10 weeks. If this is something your company would be interested in please get in 
contact with h.ross@orewabeach.school.nz so that we can get this setup in place for you.  

Hats 

Just a reminder that students need to wear their school bucket hats during Term 1 & 4 to be 
able to play outside. 

 

School Start Time 

Our school bell goes at 8.30am for students to come onsite. It is not safe for them to be at 
school before 8.30am as they are not supervised. At 8.45am there is a message over our 
income system asking parents to leave, this gives time for our students to settle and engage 
with others before school starts at 8.55am. Please note that our school office opens at 
8.30am. 

 

 

2023 Term Dates 

Term 1 • 2nd February to 6th April 

Term 2 • 24th April to 30th June 

Term 3 • 17th July to 22nd September 

Term 4 • 9th October to 19th December 
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Notices 

 

Orders Due By 19th August 
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